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Strong, Ashlea

From: MMamohale Kabasa <MKabasa@dffe.gov.za>
Sent: Monday, 24 February 2025 14:05
To: Strong, Ashlea; Mamashela, Tshepho; Burger, Marlien
Cc: Coenrad Agenbach; EIA Applications; Ephron Maradwa
Subject: PRE-APPLICATION MEETING REQUEST DENIED: 2025-02-0015

Dear Sir/Madam,

We do not foresee the need for this meeting. You may proceed to submit your application.

Please be advised that all previous comments by this Department and all competent authorities related to the
lapsed application 14/12/16/3/3/2/2545 550 MW PHEFUMULA EMOYENI ONE WIND ENERGY FACILITY (WEF) NEAR
ERMELO WITHIN THE MSUKALIGWA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY IN THE MPUMALANGA PROVINCE must be taken into
consideration for this new application.

Be reminded that you must fully comply with Chapter 6 of the EIA Regulations, 2014 as amended. Please ensure that
comments from all relevant stakeholders are submitted to the Department.

Further, note the process for submitting documents to the Competent Authority for consideration contact Mr

@Ephron Maradwa for further guidance.  Please attach this email when submitting your applications to the

Department.

Regards,

Ms. Mmamohale Kabasa
Environmental Officer: Specialised Production
Regulatory Compliance and Sector Monitoring
Environment House 473 Steve Biko Road, Arcadia PRETORIA
Tel: 012 399 9420
Cell:072 762 0404
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